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OFFICIAL 

Ms Tanya Wolkenberg 
Manager, Heritage Strategy  
City of Melbourne  
GPO Box 1503  
MELBOURNE  VIC 3001 

  

 

 
Attention:  Anne Laing, Strategic Planner, City Strategy  
Email address: anne.laing@melbourne.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Wolkenberg,  
 
PROPOSED MELBOURNE PLANNING SCHEME AMENDMENT C405melb –  
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE CARLTON AND PUNT ROAD OVAL HERITAGE REVIEWS 
 
I refer to your letter dated 8 February 2022 responding to the authorisation of Melbourne Planning 
Scheme Amendment C405melb and the condition imposed under delegation from the Minister for 
Planning in accordance with section 8A of the Planning and Environment Act 1987. 
 
The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning (DELWP) acknowledges that your council 
has been unable to consult with the Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung Cultural Heritage Aboriginal Corporation 
as required by the condition and is therefore, unable to identify Punt Road Oval as an Aboriginal 
Heritage Place as part of Amendment C405melb.  
 
It is understood that your council has decided not to proceed with this part of Amendment C405melb 
and the amendment documents including schedule to the Heritage Overlay have been accordingly. If 
appropriate, your council may undertake a future planning scheme amendment to update the schedule 
to the Heritage Overlay for Punt Road Oval.  
 
If you have any questions, please email Lauren Peek, Senior Planner, State Planning Services, 
DELWP at lauren.peek@delwp.vic.gov.au.   
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Steven Cox  
Manager, State Planning Services 
 
18 February 2022 
 
Cc.  Molly Wilson, Senior Strategic Heritage Planner, City Strategy  

molly.wilson@melbourne.vic.gov.au
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